
Response to editors 

25 Mar 2025 

 

Dear Daria Karpachova, 

 

First of all, thank you for carefully reviewing our manuscript . We have improved our manuscript 

according to your advice. For Figures 9 to 12, the line thickness of the red-toned and green-toned 

data has been differentiated to ensure that colorblind individuals can distinguish the data more 

easily. The names and order of the manuscript chapters have been edited to comply with the 

journal's guidelines. "Appendix" has been revised to "Appendix A," and its position has been moved 

to appear before the "Code and Data Availability" section. 

 

Best regards, 

Wonbae Bang (on behalf of the author team) 

 


